
Monitoring Violations Annual Notice  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Monitoring Requirements Not Met for: 

CITY OF NEW SUMMERFIELD 

Our system failed to confirm that the required monthly coliform samples had been received 
by the sampling lab and testing conducted. Although this incident was not an emergency, as 
our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we are doing to correct 
this situation. 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. 
Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinldng water meets 
health standards. During December 2021, we did not confirm completion of all monitoring 
and/or testing for coliform bacteria and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your 
drinking water during that time. 

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You may continue to drink the water. If a 
situation arises where the water is no longer safe to drink, we are required to notify you 
within 24 hours. 

What is being done? 

We continue to document samples when they are conducted and follow up, as necessary, 
with the testing lab to confirm samples have been received and/or in testing process 
status. Water quality sampling results are available for review at City Hall.  

For more information, please contact the New Summerfield Utilities Director at (903) 
726-3651 or come by City Hall (13280 Hwy 110N, New Summerfield, TX. 75780).

Please share this information with anyone who may drink this water that may not have 
received this notice directly.  

This notice is being sent to you by the CITY OF NEW SUMMERFIELD. 
Public Water System ID#: TX0370028. 
Date posted/distributed: 02/25/22




